
HAPPY LABOR DAY!

National Dog Day
Friday, August 26th was National Dog Day. Doggie bags with various treats 
were provided to our furry, four-legged residents.

Community News
A friendly reminder to all pet owners, please be a good neighbor and pick up 
after your pets. Any pet that is outside must be on a leash. 
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Our CEO’s Message

LEASING OFFICE 
Office Phone: 325-313-0200

After Hours Maintenance Emergency: 325-313-0200 
Email: quailhollow@huntcompanies.comHuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Co�ee & Conversations 
Thursday, August 18th we held Co�ee & Conversations. Cups of co�ee were 
enjoyed with our residents as we discussed various topics.  Join us for our next 
Co�ee & Conversations on September 21st at 9 AM.

OFFICE STAFF
Sandy Nichols - Community Director 
Candace Jones - Community Manager
Deja Wallace - Leasing Specialist 

MAINTENANCE STAFF
Keith Parra - Maintenance Director
James Festch - Maintenance Tech
Howard Merri�eld - Maintenance Tech
Laura Lemon - Maintenance Tech
Roger Lusko - House Keeper

Dear HMC Resident,

On September 11, 2001, almost 21 years 
ago, 246 people went to sleep in 
preparation for their morning �ights. 2,606 
people went to sleep in preparation for 
work in the morning. 343 �re�ghters went 
to sleep in preparation for their morning 

shift. 60 police o�cers went to sleep in preparation for 
morning patrol. 8 paramedics went to sleep in preparation 
for the morning shift. They all died heroes. The one thing 
we can all do is recognize their lives were not lost in vain. I 
ask you to join me in vowing to “never forget” and to 
continue living our lives stronger and more uni�ed. 

In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt 
Heroes Foundation is once again hosting the Patriot Essay 
Contest. This is open to any child between the ages of 8-18. 
We are looking to read the personal re�ections from 
children who understand and embrace the importance of 
patriotism, even though they never experienced the 
tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their essay 
can do so at www.huntheroesfoundation.org  Submissions 
are due no later than September 7th. Winners will be 
announced on September 9th. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis
Brian Stann
 

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer



Maintenance Updates
Please place all routine work orders through the resident portal. All 
emergency work orders are to be called in. 
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SAVE THE DATES

Friendly Reminder
With the days getting shorter, visibility when driving in the fall can 
be a challenge. Many people walk along the side of the road at dusk 
with dogs, on horses or riding bicycles, and they can be di�cult to 
see. School is also in session so kids are out playing. Mornings tend 
to be foggy. Additionally, fall is a time when wildlife is more active 
and on the move. Slow down when driving, especially on curvy or 
narrow roads where visibility around corners is di�cult, and pay 
attention to postings for animal crossings, and obey school zone 
speed limits.

September 21st
Co�ee & Conversations
Stop by the Community Center every 3rd Wednesday of the 
month at 9 AM for Co�ee & Conversations.

September 16th
National Choose Your Chocolate Day!
Stop by the Leasing O�ce 2pm-4pm to pick up your treat.  
(while supplies last) 

September 30th
Lunch On-the-Go! 
Please swing by the Leasing O�ce on your lunch break for food 
provided by Chick-�l-A!

Congratulations!
Congratulations to the Williams family on the arrival of their new 
addition! 

September 22nd is the First Day of Fall!

School is in Session!



**Current Quail Hollow Residents, Only.**

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 16TH, 2022
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 National Choose 
Your Chocolate Day!

2:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Join us at the Quail Hollow Leasing O�ce to 
celebrate National Choose Your Chocolate Day. 

Come by and choose your favorite chocolate bar 
and enjoy our chocolate fountain!


